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I want to make sure that Oregon continues to be the open and welcoming state that I 

love.  That is why I strong support the right to read.  It is important that everyone has 

access to ideas.  Just because you don't agree with something doesn't mean that you 

are allowed to limit access to those people who are supporters. Please pass this bill 

and any others that keep ideas available to everyone. 


